
From: Irshad Chaudhry   
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2021 11:23 AM 
To: Stephen Huycke <stephen.huycke@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Review of Farming and Agriculture in Richmond Hill 

Hello Mr. Huycke, 

I would like to inform you that I have a land at east side of Leslie street but it's very difficult to have agriculture use 
therefore for a couple of years there is no use of this land.  

It will be highly appreciated if the Leslie Street area land uses should be re-evaluated for the proper utilization of 
the land. 

Thank you, 

Irshad Chaudhry 
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